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Parent/Guardian of 
<Patient’s Name> 
<Address> 
<Address> 
 
<Date> 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
What are your experiences and views of moisturisers for eczema? 
 
We are writing to ask if you (and your child) would be willing to tell us about your 
experiences with moisturisers as part of the BEE (Best Emollient for Eczema) study.   
 
Lots of families are taking part in the BEE study, but we’re asking a small number to be 
personally interviewed by a researcher from the University of Bristol.  We would like to find 
out what you think by asking you questions about your opinions and experiences of using 
moisturisers for your child’s eczema, even if you have stopped using your study moisturiser 
or are no longer taking part. 
 
If possible, we would do this face-to-face, meeting you somewhere convenient for you.  But 
if you prefer, we could also do the interview over the telephone.  The interview will take less 
than an hour. We have enclosed an information sheet with more information. 
 
The researcher will contact you in a few days’ time to answer any questions and find out 
whether you would be happy to take part in this bit of the study.  If you choose not to take 
part, this will not affect the care you get from your GP (general practitioner) or any on-going 
involvement in the wider BEE study. 
 
If you have any questions about the research, please contact me at the University of Bristol 
by telephone (0117 xxx xxxx) or email (xxxx@bristol.ac.uk). 
 
Thank you for giving the invitation to take part some thought. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
<Research name>  


